Sent: 29/07/2021 2:49:59 PM
Subject: Attention: Kye Miles re: DA2021/1086
Dear Kye,

With regards to our conversation yesterday 28/7/21, | am forwarding you the following photos as
requested.

The Notice of Development from the Council dated 19/7/21 was only received by myself on 22/7/21, yet
work to this property began about a month before the construction lockdown.

The 1st photo is the view taken from inside my lounge room and due to the installation of a new
window, | have lost all privacy that | used to have. As | have no windows on other walls to my lounge
room (being in a dual occupied building) it is also my only source of natural light.

The 2nd photo is of the new window taken from my fence line and shows how close our properties are
to each other.

Awaiting your response.
Yours sincerely,

Therese Howitt.
56 Thomas St, North Manly. 2100.




Sent from my iPhone



